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Food for Thought 

Please Welcome Our New Partner 

Welcome New Volunteers! 

different reasons. We help SMC break new 

ground and earn addi�onal profits to help their 

own mission, and, it helps us offer a 

richer menu, more op�ons to expand 

what we offer improving our own 

revenue, adds value to our clients 

through SMC programs, and more 

closely aligns us with another 

substan�al Erie non-profit charity.   

We will move meals and routes slowly over a 

two month period beginning May 1st.  See the 

second page for all the details.  

O 
n May 1st, Metro-Erie Meals On Wheels 

will begin a collabora�on with St. Mar�n 

Center’s Catering On Parade who 

will begin making meals for our 

Pay-As-You-Go and Under 60 

Persons With Disabili�es clients.  

St. Mar�n Center and Catering On 

Parade directly benefits our 

community and all profits go back 

into replacing former government funding. Meals 

are homemade—always fresh and never frozen, 

right down to the bread they bake every 

morning! COP believes in old fashioned comfort 

food prepared well; and all produce is locally 

grown helping our many hometown growers.  

Collabora�ons usually consolidate duplicated 

services. This move, however, is a win-win for  

W 
elcome to our new volunteers who joined us in March. 

 

Ruth Bownes—Ruth recently moved from Georgia by way of England! 

Adam Ray—Adam is volunteering every day and working on his computer degree at night! 

James P. Finney—he is a caregiver who will take out his client, Dus�n. 

  

Reminder: We can custom design a driving map for you! Just let us know where 

you want your last delivery to be scheduled.  



Moving Our Routes 

  Sign up for our blog at 

  www.MealsOnWheelsErie.org 

 

Email us any,me at 

info@mealsonwheelserie.org 

 

Terry Pytlarz, Execu,ve Director: 

terry@mealsonwheelserie.org 

Wendy Bowen, Volunteer Coordinator: 

wendy@mealsonwheelserie.org 

T 
uesday, May 1:  Routes 3 and 8 will move to St. Mar�n 

Center located at 17th and Parade St.  

Friday, June 1:  Routes 2 and 6 will move to St. Mar�n Center.  

Monday, July 2:  Routes 1, 5 and 7 will move fulfilling our present 

contract with Hamot. 

 

1128 State Street 

Suite 317 

Erie, PA  16501 

(Ci�zens Bank building) 

 

8AM to 4PM 

  

p (814) 452.6930 

f (814) 452.6931 

 

 

 

DOUBLE CELEBRATION OPEN HOUSE! 

Celebra,on #1: 

We moved to a new office loca�on! 

Celebra,on #2: 

Beginning May 1st, we will begin our collabora�on with 

St. Martin Center’s Catering On Parade 

to prepare our meals!  

When: Thursday April 26th—4:30PM to 6:30PM 

Where: 1128 State Street, 3rd Floor (Ci�zens Bank on 12h and State) 

Sample some of Catering On Parade’s tasty foods at the Open House!Sample some of Catering On Parade’s tasty foods at the Open House!Sample some of Catering On Parade’s tasty foods at the Open House!Sample some of Catering On Parade’s tasty foods at the Open House!    

GECAC routes are 

unaffected by our move 

to St. Mar�n Center 

Thank You Hamot 

H 
amot has been a good, hard-working  partner. We believe 

our collabora�on with St. Mar�n Center provides a closer 

alignment of our respec�ve missions for Erie’s seniors and adults 

with disabili�es. We hear�ly thank and appreciate Hamot for 

many wonderful years of service. 


